Panasonic response to Dream for Darfur

11 December 2007

The Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited Panasonic and 18 other companies to respond to concerns raised in the following items about the companies’ actions, as sponsors of the 2008 Beijing Olympics, with regard to China's role in Sudan and Darfur:
· "Olympic sponsors faulted for inactivity on Darfur", Daniel Trotta, Reuters, 26 Nov 2007:
www.reuters.com/article/worldNews/idUSN2641581820071126
· "Olympic Sponsors 'Silently Complicit' in China's Support of Darfur Genocide, Says Human Rights Group", Olympic Dream for Darfur, 26 Nov 2007: www.dreamfordarfur.org/TheCampaign/CorporateSponsorInitiative/2008OlympicCorporateSponsorDarfurReportCard/PressReleaseCorporateSponsorReportCard/tabid/278/Default.aspx
· "2008 Olympic Corporate Sponsor Darfur Report Card": www.dreamfordarfur.org/TheCampaign/CorporateSponsorInitiative/2008OlympicCorporateSponsorDarfurReportCard/tabid/276/Default.aspx
In response, Panasonic sent the following statement:
Panasonic has been contributing to the Olympic Games as an Official Worldwide Olympic Partner for nearly 20 years, starting with the 1988 Calgary Winter Olympic Games. 

Panasonic strongly supports the Olympic Movement ideal of promoting world peace through sports. Panasonic has no involvement in, and is not in a position to comment on political matters related to the Olympic Games or specific governments in any country or region.

